
Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

Reminders/In brief 
 YEAR 4 VISIT TO TATE BRITAIN  On 26th November 2019 Y4 will be visiting the 

Tate Britain.  Please see details attached to this newsletter.  
 

 YEAR 4 CINEWORLD, FELTHAM 

On 20th November 2019 Y4 will be visiting Cineworld to watch The Rotten 
Romans.  Please send in your permission slip and cash payment of £1.50 

 

 THANK YOU  We have received a letter from Storehouse in Feltham thanking us 

for the generous food donations sent to them from our Harvest Festival. 
 

 CAROL SERVICE  Please note that the time of the Carol Service at St 
Augustine’s Church has now changed to 9.30am on Thursday 19th December.  
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Year 4 Tate Britain 

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 
Our Value this week is Peace. 

“Blessed are the peacemakers, for they shall be called sons of God.”  Matthew 5:9  
 
 

Dear Parents,  
I hope you found some time to rest and relax over the half term. With the weather now 
getting colder, please make sure your child has a warm, dark coloured, waterproof coat 
to wear with gloves and hat in line with the Uniform Policy. 
 
We have been speaking to the children about Remembrance this week, and will 
continue to do so next week. It has been lovely to see so many children with a different 
range of poppies, which they are all wearing with pride. We will be holding a two minute 
silence on the playground on Monday, for which the children are always very respectful. 
I would like to thank Mr Lang (Snr), Holly and Charlie’s Grandad, who has been in 
school this afternoon to talk to Year 6 about Armistice Day.  

 
Please keep an eye out for an email from us about our Carousel Parent Workshop 
Evening on Wednesday 20th November. The email will give details about all the different 
workshops that are being run, all for free, and details of how you can book onto the 
workshops you want to attend. There is a cap on the amount of people we can have at 
each of the workshops, so please book on quickly to avoid missing out. If you have any 
questions about booking on to the workshops, please speak to Mrs May in the Office. 
Some of the workshops are repeats of the ones last year, but you will be able to get an 
idea of the content of all the different workshops in the email, so please read through it 
and speak to the member of staff who is running the workshop if you need any clarity. 
 
We have our first set of football league matches next week for the boys and girls on 
Tuesday, against Chase Bridge, with the girls then taking part in the Borough Football 
Tournament the following day. We wish them all the best in their matches! 
 
We have a busy six weeks coming up until the end of term, so please make sure you 
read the newsletter carefully for all the key dates, as the newsletter and the school 
website are the single sources of information from us as a school. 
 
Have a restful and warm weekend. 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 21st October 2019 
CLASS % 
Friendship 98.33 
Endurance 97.32 
Peace 100.00 
Forgiveness 96.43 
Reverence 94.40 
Service 97.92 
Justice 99.07 
Well done to Peace class for achieving 100%  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard work, 
great improvement or good behaviour this week are: 

Friendship class Jude 
Endurance class  Judah 
Peace class  Bella 
Forgiveness class  Maxim 
Reverence class  Caoimhe 
Service class  Cameron 
Justice class  Jalil 
 
LDBS CIRCLE OF PRAYER 
The school that we will be praying for this week is 
Bishop Wand and St Paul's Brentford 
 
YEAR 4 SWIMMING TRANSPORT COSTS 
REMINDER 
If you have not already done so, please make payment 
of £21.50 by Friday 22nd November or £10 if your child 
is registered as qualifying for benefit related free school 
meals.   
 
Payment can be made either online via 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  or 
by cash or cheque (made payable to ‘Bishop Perrin 
School) and sent in to school via their class teacher in 
an envelope marked ‘Swimming and their name’.  
Thank you. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
This week you should have received a contact sheet 
giving details of how to view and purchase the school 
photographs.  Please remember to make any orders 
before 21st November to receive free delivery to the 
school (on 6th December 2019).  Orders after the cut-off 
date will incur a P&P charge. 
 
 

 

EARLY NOTIFICATION OF SPRING TERM PARENT 
INTERVIEWS 
The dates for the Spring Term Parent Interviews are 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th February.   
 
After the positive feedback from those parents who 
were able to take advantage of the longer time slots if 
their child was on our SEN Register after our recent 
Parent Interviews, we will repeat the early closing of the 
school on Tuesday 4th February when we will finish 
at 2.15pm. There will be no after-school clubs on 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th February, so unless 
your child will attend The Club (Heathfield’s after-school 
child care club), all children will need to be collected at 
2.15pm on Tuesday 4th February.  
 
Parent Interviews will then start at 2.30pm on Tues 4th 
and 3.15pm on Wednesday 5th. Please make a note of 
these dates in your diaries. Thank you for your help and 
support in helping us facilitate these crucial meetings for 
parents whose children are on the SEN Register. 
 
ONLINE SAFETY RESOURCES FOR PARENTS 
Online safety is a key theme that is taught to all the 
children at Bishop Perrin through their PSHE and 
Computing curriculum lessons. These lessons are 
taught throughout the year and we will also discuss 
online safety in especially dedicated assemblies and 
workshops.  We will be sharing with you over the course 
of the year resources that can help and support you 
discuss online safety with your child at home, as it is 
very much a partnership between parents and school to 
teach our children how to be safe online.  
 
The National Crime Agency have an excellent website 
called “Thinkuknow” and we will be sharing some of 
their online safety resources with you so you can share 
them with your child or learn more yourself about online 
safety. Please click through on the links below to access 
some weblinks. Each set of videos has guidance and 
discussion points to share with your child. We hope you 
find them helpful and informative. 
Online safety for 4-7 year olds: 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/jessie-and-
friends/  
Online safety for 8-11 year olds: 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/playlikeshare/  
 
 
YEARS 2 AND 3 BIRDWORLD WORKSHOP 
On 14th November Years 2 and 3 will take part in a 
workshop run in school by Birdworld.  The cost of this 
workshop is £4.80 per child.  If you have not already 
done so,please make your payment by cash or cheque 
made payable to Bishop Perrin School or online via  
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  by 
Monday 11th November.  Thank you. 
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